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From: Mark Mueller <music2here@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 1, 2020 9:02 PM
To: COB

Subject: Board of Supervisors - Comment on G1

Dear County Board of Supervisors,

I support implementing all of the measures in item G. 1. Let's make our city more walk-able, bike-able, and livable! And
these measures will help our businesses operate safely during physical distancing efforts.

Mark Mueller


